
 

 
Utilities Kingston 

Days Road Sewage Pump Station Upgrades 
Schedule B Class Environmental Assessment 

 
Utilities Kingston (UK) has initiated a Schedule B 

Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to determine 
the most suitable option to renew the Days Road Sewage Pump Station. 

 

The Class EA study is assessing various options 

to renew the Days Road Sewage Pump Station 

to ensure it can be relied on to accommodate 

current flows and the increase to flows that are 

anticipated from future growth within the 

upstream sewershed. 

Public and agency consultation is a key part of 

the Class EA process.  Based on your input, the 

Class EA study will identify a preferred option 

that will benefit the community over the long-

term. 

 

A Public Information Centre will held in late 2017 prior to confirming the preferred option.  In the 

meantime, the study team will be reviewing background information and determining alternative options.  

You can contact a member of the study team listed below with any questions or to provide input on the 

Class EA study.  Updates will also be provided throughout the Class EA study on the UK website: 

utilitieskingston.com. 

Brian Hein, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited
864 Lady Ellen Place 
Ottawa, ON K1Z 5M2 
bhein@jlrichards.ca 
Phone: 613-728-3571 

Mike Fischer, P.Eng.
Utilities Engineer
Utilities Kingston

85 Lappan’s Lane
Kingston ON  K7L 4X7

mfischer@utilitieskingston.com
Phone: 613-546-1181 x2356

 

This study is being conducted according to the requirements of a Schedule B project under the Ontario 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015). 

This Notice issued on June 6, 2017

Notice of Study Commencement 

How Do I Get More Information?

How Will This Affect Me? 

TO FIND OUT MORE VISIT: 
www.utilitieskingston.com 


